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BALLOT RESULT – COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT PROPOSED SETTLEMENT 
 

 
Herewith is the Returning Officer’s Declaration of the Ballot.  
 
The result – some 80% of members voting to accept the offer – endorses the Committee’s 
recommendation and provides a Collective Agreement for members, to expire on 31 December 2010. 
 

 
STRIKE ACTION 

 
As a consequence of the Ratification, members are advised that strike action will cease at 1200 hours 
Wednesday 23 December 2009.  
 
Members should note advice regarding “catch-up” work as provided in Newsletter No.50 and as 
discussed at Ratification meetings. 
 

 
OPERATIONAL SKILLS MAINTENANCE 

 
Newsletter No.23 advised members of a ban on involvement with OSM until and unless Union 
concerns were properly addressed. 
 
Because of the strike action, involvement in OSM was not occurring because of the strike.  Now that 
strike action has been lifted, the Union ban on OSM involvement stands in its own right. 
 
As a consequence of the ban, the Fire Service has agreed to meet with Union officials.  One meeting 
has been held at which Ian Wright and Mike Powell represented the Union.  However, that one 
meeting has not come close to resolving Union concerns. 
 
Consequently, members are advised that until and unless advised otherwise by the Union, the ban on 
any involvement with OSM will continue. 
 
 
NZPFU 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BALLOT DECLARATION 
 

 
 

“THE FIRE SERVICE OFFER AS FORWARDED/DETAILED TO MEMBERS  
IN NEWSLETTER No 50 – 7 DECEMBER 2009” 

 
 

 
 VOTES TO ACCEPT THE OFFER  973      
  
 VOTES TO REJECT THE OFFER       240       
  
 INVALID VOTES      10       
  
 TOTAL:                1223 
 
 
 
I hereby declare the Fire Service Offer ACCEPTED. 
 
 
Derek Best 
National Returning Officer 
 
 
Ian Wright 
Scrutineer 
 
 
K. Dunnings 
Scrutineer 
   
 
P. Wells 
Scrutineer 
   
 
M. Wilby  
Scrutineer 
 
 
22 December 2009 
 
(Signed copy being posted) 
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